
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Joint Application of Rogue Creek )                                                 
Utilities, Inc. and Missouri-American Water  ) 
Company, for MAWC to Acquire Certain Water and ) File No. WM-2019-0018 
Sewer Assets of Rogue Creek    ) 
 
 

STATUS REPORT 
 

  COMES NOW Missouri-American Water Company and for its Status Report states as follows: 

Missouri-American Water Company is working on some real estate issues in preparation for closing. 

Closing date is scheduled for Friday, December 14, 2018. 

 
  Respectfully submitted, 
 

      Tim Luft 
 
      Timothy W. Luft, MO Bar #40506 

MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY 
727 Craig Road 
St. Louis, MO 63141 
(314) 996-2279 
(314) 997-2451 (telefax) 
Timothy. Luft@amwater.com 
 
ATTORNEY FOR MISSOURI-AMERICAN  
WATER COMPANY 

       
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent by 
electronic mail or by U.S. Mail, postage prepaid, on October 30, 2018, to the following: 
 

Office of the General Counsel  Office of the Public Counsel 
Governor Office Building  Governor Office Building 
Jefferson City, MO 65101  Jefferson City, MO 65101 
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  opcservice@ded.mo.gov 

 
 

Tim Luft 
____________________________________ 
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